The Summerland Golf Society Highlights of the May 30, 2022 Board of Directors Meeting

- Covid 19 Protocol Restrictions requiring proof of vaccine, wearing of masks, and limits on the number of people in restaurants and bars in British Columbia have ended. Members and guests may wear masks if they wish, but it is no longer mandatory. Hand sanitizer remains available at entrances.
- Membership numbers for the 2022 season are above 2021 so far. The final numbers will not actually be known until near the end of June, but there are very few members from last year who have not paid their dues.
- With warmer temperatures on the way, it is hoped that it will be warm
 enough to complete the on-course bathroom project in the coming days.
 Floor levelling will take one day. Once cured, the flooring can be installed. It
 is hoped that all toilets, vanities, etc., will be installed and the project
 completed quickly once the floors are completed.
- Due to the cool and rainy weather early in the season, we are actually down 2,500 rounds compared to this time last year, but green fee revenue is up approximately \$10,000 over 2021.
- April numbers are solid and early numbers for May are looking good as well. Ten more power carts have been ordered to complement our existing fleet.
- The course continues to be in great spring condition, with labour being Patrick's largest concern. It is proving difficult to keep up with cutting schedules, especially given the seasonal surge in the growth of the fairways and rough. It is hoped that Remy will be able to focus his attentions on irrigation system maintenance this season.
- A waiver will now be in place and required for power cart rentals when the club hosts outside tournaments.
- The lease of our food and beverage operations by Giant's Head Brewing as Duffer's Den, seems to be going well. They have made some menu changes based on customer feedback. Staffing levels continue to be a challenge for their operations.